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Hotline 

Poja Vikas Patel was honored 
as Student of the Month form 
Clements High School. She was 
accompanied by her Parents 
and Grandparents. She was 
introduced by Amy Mitchell. 

Mustafa Tameez  
Fox News Roundup. 

Stafford Mayor Leonard Scarcella spoke about the  
numerous and notable achievements made during his 46 
years as Mayor of Stafford, TX which include: 

• Creating the Stafford Municipal School District  

• Eliminating the city property tax in 1995  

• Planning and development of the Stafford Centre 

• Constructing a state-of-the-art, science and technology 
center for the Houston Community College in Stafford  

• Overseeing the $110 million enhancement of 90A ridor 
He also discussed the growing diversity of Fort Bend, the 
development of the Texas Instrument property and plans 
for future highway expansion.  

Mustafa Tameez spoke of the diversity in population 
that has occurred in the Houston area since 1980. He 
showed a map of where large multicultural populations 
reside. He brought to our attention the fact that 
Telemundo and Univision have a larger viewership in the 
Houston area than Channel 13, which is the prime news 
channel in Houston. He spoke of the decline in voter 
turnout for elections and the impact it has on representa-
tion for the population as a whole. He expressed his view 
that the one thing that can bring together diverse popula-
tions is a commitment to community service.  

Laura Pepper was honored as  
Student of the Month form Kempner 
High School. She was accompanied 
by her Parents Greg and Barb Pepper 
and her counselor Donna Minix. 

Leonard Scarcella 
Mayor of Stafford, TX 



 

 
 

 
 

Fort Bend County Fair Parade 
Friday, September 25th, Meet at the Old Richmond Court 

House 8:00 am 
Contact: Nick Landoski nicklandoski@yahoo.com 

 

 
Child Advocates Voices for Children Breakfast 

 September 29, 2015, 7:00 am – 9:00 am  
at the Sugar Creek Country Club.  

Jim McIngvale will speak abut his experience as an adoptive 
parent of a child who was abused. Contact Ruthanne Mefford   

rmefford@cafb.org   www.cafb.org 
 

 

E.S.C.A.P.E. Family Recourse Center 
(Exchange Supported Child Abuse Prevention Effort) 

FAMILY WALK 
Saturday, October 3, 8:00 am 
Details at www.learntoparent.org 

 
 

Wings Over Houston Airshow 
October 17th and 18th, 2015 

 Ellington Field 7:00 am – 4:00 pm 
Contact Paul Barnett psb1@ix.netcom.com 

      
 
Santa's Exchange 

   Saturday, December 12, 2015  
Jim Kij and Jake Messinger are co-chairs for Santa’s Exchange 
which is only 115 days away. They need volunteers for fundrais-

ing and to serve on committees. Contact Jim Kij  

EXCHANGE STRONG 
 

District President Mike Reichek  
organized an Interclub Social on 
September 10th at World of Beer  
in Sugar Land. It was well attended 
and gave us an opportunity to min-
gle and share ideas with other clubs 
in our area. Lots of fun getting to 

know other Exchangites. 


